
DEPARTMENT OF TRADE & CONSUMER AFFAIRS AND NBFIRA - MOLEPOLOLE 

The department of Trade & Consumer Affairs invited NBFIRA to exhibit the NBFIRA mandate to the 

Molepolole Community. 

The invitation was a vehicle of promoting financial literacy and imparting information on services of 

NBFIRA departments to the public. The event was also a successful interaction with the public and 

served as an eye opener for consumers to know their rights pertaining to Financial institutions 

services. 

NBFIRA; Working towards financial stability 

 


